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PUBLIC     NOTICE

On Wednesday, January 08, 2020, the Auburn Conservation Commission will hold
a public hearing in the Planning Board Meeting Room of the Auburn Town Hall, at
104 Central St., as in accordance with MGL, Chapter 131, Section 40, as amended,
and the Auburn Wetland Bylaws, on the following:

7:00pm Applicant Justin Stelmok, requesting to remove three large dead oak trees from
property located at 23 Pinrock Road Auburn, MA Map 28 Parcel 45.

7:05pm Applicant Matt Hopkinson, Notice of Intent for the replacement of Bridge A-17-
046 to accommodate a revised lane configuration of two 12ft lanes in the southbound 
direction and one 16ft lane in the northbound direction, located at the I-90 Interchange 
10 Ramp in Auburn, MA 01501. 

Michael W. Garland, Chairman

This article is also available on the T&G website at www.telegram.com and on the Mass 
Newspaper Publishers Association’s (MNPA) website http://masspublicnotice.org.

Please publish on January 1, 2020.




